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The Chamber of Medford & Jackson County Partners on National Inequality Initiative 

MEDFORD - (June 10, 2020) The U.S. Chamber of Commerce unveiled a new initiative aimed at 
addressing racial inequality in the economy, and a Rogue Valley business leader will be joining the effort. 

Brad Hicks, CCE, President and CEO of The Chamber of Medford & Jackson County, announced one of 
the State of Oregon’s largest chambers of commerce would be partnering with the U.S. Chamber in this 
national effort to address inequality of opportunity. 

The group is hoping to reverse the negative impacts that disadvantaged communities face in the 
workforce and broader economy. This announcement comes as protests against racial injustice continue to 
highlight disparities for people of color in America. The Chamber will begin by joining the U.S. 
Chamber’s national town hall event on June 25 where business and community leaders will discuss 
concrete actions that can be taken by government and the private sector to address inequality through 
education, employment, entrepreneurship, and criminal justice reform. 

Suzanne Clark, president of the U.S. Chamber of Commerce, said now is the time for a renewed focus 
and commitment to equality. 

“The chamber believes that the moral case for greater diversity, equity, and inclusion in the workplace is 
indisputable, and there’s overwhelming evidence that greater diversity benefits the American economy, 
businesses, communities and employees,” Clark said in a statement. “We are proud to partner with The 
Chamber of Medford & Jackson County on this initiative and help develop a robust plan of action.” 

Hicks acknowledged the business community, and nation at large, must work together to improve access 
and opportunity for all people. 

“The senseless killing of George Floyd just highlights the fact that liberty and justice are not finding their 
way to all,” said Hicks. “As difficult as these discussions might be, and as someone who won’t pretend to 
know what comes next, I do know that everyone’s success depends on business being part of the 
solution.” 

Hicks said he has already reached out to his friend serving on the National Steering Committee of the 
Initiative, John Harmon, founder, President and CEO of the African American Chamber of Commerce of 
New Jersey, for advice during this trying time. “It meant so much when John said our Chamber’s 
statement on the issue of injustice was ‘powerful.’ I want to participate for friends like John who walk 
this walk every day. Doing better starts with each one of us.”  

The work of this national initiative will build on the work already undertaken by The Chamber of 
Medford & Jackson County to advance the Rogue Valley’s quality of life, develop leaders, lead visitor 
growth and help business succeed. 

The Chamber of Medford & Jackson County has been the voice of business in Southern Oregon for over 
100 years and represents nearly 1,400 members and close to 60,000 employees. The Chamber is a catalyst 
for business growth, a convener of leaders and influencers, and a champion for a vibrant community. 
Hicks has been with The Chamber since 1993 and has been the organization’s CEO since 2000. He also 
serves as a member of the U.S. Chamber of Commerce Committee of 100, a group of top business leaders 
from across the country. 
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